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May 1, 2019 

 

Mr. Bill Stablein 

City of Round Rock – Transportation Department 

2008 Enterprise Drive 

Round Rock, Texas 78664 

 

Dear Mr. Stablein, 

 

Bids for the McNeil Rd. Extension Phase 2 project were received at your office until 2:00 pm on April 30, 2019.  A 

total of 7 bids were received.  The bids were opened and read aloud.  From low bid to high bid the bids were as 

follows: 

 

1. Smith Contracting:   $3,019,974.93 
2. Cash Construction:   $3,167,202.00 
3. Austin Underground:   $3,452,577.13 
4. Capital Excavation:   $3,499,714.65 
5. Chasco Constructors:   $3,548,854.91 
6. D&S Concrete Contractors:  $3,599,481.75 
7. Patin Construction:   $3,721,822.12 

 

All bidder’s submittals were checked for acknowledgement of addendum 1, inclusion of the Statement of Bidder’s 

Safety Experience, and inclusion of a bid guarantee.  All seven submittals contained these items. 

 

Atkins has checked the bid tabs for all bids received, and Smith Contracting’s bid of $3,019,974.93 has been 

confirmed as the low bid. 

  

Based on our review, I recommend that the City move forward with award of the project to Smith Contracting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven R. Lindsey 

Atkins 


